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Thank you for tagging us in your
campaign. Organic farms are
legally required to follow strict
rules to minimise impacts on the
environment and animal welfare,
and when problems occur, they
must prove they are taking
action in order to use the organic
logo. But we recognise there are
still many challenges to be
tackled, which is why we are
currently reviewing our
aquaculture standards. We are
listening hard to concerns and
we have convened an
independent group of experts to
look at what good welfare looks
like for farmed salmon from a
fish viewpoint, as well as
considering environmental
impacts. Updates on this
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and when problems occur, they
must prove they are taking
action in order to use the organic
logo. But we recognise there are
still many challenges to be
tackled, which is why we are
currently reviewing our
aquaculture standards. We are
listening hard to concerns and
we have convened an
independent group of experts to
look at what good welfare looks
like for farmed salmon from a
fish viewpoint, as well as
considering environmental
impacts. Updates on this
process will be shared at key
moments as it reaches its
conclusion, which is expected in
Winter 2024/25.
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